

Holy Spirit Catholic Elementary School

315 Stone Road, Aurora, ON L4G 6Y7 Telephone: (905) 713-6813 • Fax: (905) 713-6744

I bring you good news of great joy for all people.

- Luke 2:10

December 22nd, 2023

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

I'd like to take the opportunity to wish all of our families a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. May the gift of the coming of our Lord Jesus continue to give us hope and joy as we enter into a new year together at Holy Spirit. Our school will be closed and will reopen on Monday, January 8th, 2023. Please see the information below for details on our return to Holy Spirit in the new year.

Virtue of the Month: Unity

In January our prayers and reflections will focus on the virtue of Unity. This virtue calls upon us as a school community to:

- Make everyone feel welcomed and appreciated.
- Take some time to learn about the similarities and differences in my community.
- Empower people with my words not put them down by calling them names.

Popcorn & Ice Dawgs Order Forms Coming Soon!

After the holidays an order form for Popcorn and Ice Dawgs will be going home with students. Funds raised will go toward our Grade 8 Graduation and Ottawa Trip. We thank you for your continued support.

Confirmation Date

We wish our Confirmandi all the best as they prepare to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation. Please see the information below for details on the rehearsal and Mass.



Schools	Rehearsal	Mass
Ecole Renaissance, Holy Spirit, Our Lady of Grace		Jan. 22, 2024 at
	7pm	7pm

On January 25, 2024, our student services department will once again be hosting a Virtual Information Session for Parents of Children with Exceptional Needs registering for Kindergarten Year 1 (Junior Kindergarten) in September 2024. Parents are invited to attend the virtual session to learn about our Special Education Programs and Services. **To register click on:** https://forms.gle/oRsiDpN8GUWyPssd6 The deadline to register is January 23rd, 2024.



Yours in Catholic Education,

Mr. A. Modica

Principal

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca

Monday, Dec. 25 th , 2023 – Friday, January 5th, 2024	 Christmas Break (School Closed) Merry Christmas and Happy New Year
Monday, Jan. 8th	 School Reopens Hot Lunch: Winter Session Begins Hot Lunch: Delicious Greek
Wednesday, Jan. 10th	Pizza Nova Hot Lunch

Thursday, Jan. 11th	Zucca's Ristorante Hot Lunch
Friday, Jan. 12th	A & W Hot Lunch